Dear Parents,
The December 2020 issue of Broken Bay News is now online! Featured in the December Christmas edition is Bishop Anthony's Pastoral Letter, Celebrating Vocations with three diaconate ordinations, a new look for Catholic Schools Broken Bay and much more!
https://issuu.com/bbcatholic/docs/broken_bay_news_december_2020_issue_208
